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Week Ending 08-08-2021 

INCIDENTS: 

08-02-21 
 
At 1103hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1120 for reports of a suspicious 
vehicle at a business on Wooster Rd. 
 
At 1409hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1121 to assist a citizen unlock 
their vehicle at a business on Glen Dr. 
 
At 1611hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1123 to a reported sex offense 
that occurred at a residence on CR58.  Lewis S. Crawford Jr, 51, of Millersburg was 
arrested and booked into the Holmes County Jail. 
 
At 2021hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1125 to a 911 hang up at a 
residence on Northern Dr. 
 
At 2137hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1126 to unlock a vehicle at a 
business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 2159hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1127 for a parking problem on 
Ledges Dr. 
 
08-03-21 
 
At 1308hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1128 for a report of vandalism on 
Forlow St. 
 
At 1302hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1129 for a report of theft from a 
citizen on Wooster Rd. 
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At 1744hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1131 for a report of theft from a 
business on Glen Dr. 
 
At 2037hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1132 for a report of a theft from a 
residence on Lakeview Dr. 
 
At 2051hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1133 for a report of a parking 
problem on E. Adams St.  
 
08-04-21 
 
At 0645hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1134 for a traffic stop on W Jones 
St. 
 
At 0951hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1135 for a suspicious vehicle at a 
business on Wooster rd. 
 
At 0948hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1136 to assist a motorist at a 
business on N. Washington St. 
 
At 1555hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1137 for a report of a parking 
problem on S. Washington 
 
At 1639hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1138 for reports of vandalism at a 
residence on Koch St. 
 
At 1722hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1139 for a report of theft on Rustic 
Dr. 
 
At 1842hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1140 for reports of vandalism at a 
residence on Diamond Alley.  
 
At 0933hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1141 to assist a motorist in 
unlocking a vehicle at business on S Washington St. 
 
 At 1930hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1142 to a trespassing complaint 
at a residence on Maxwell Ave. 
 
At 2114hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1143 to a disturbance at a 
residence on CR58. 
 
08-06-21 
 
At 0231hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1144 for a report of a shooting on 
S. Crawford St. 
 



At 0719hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1145 to assist a citizen unlock 
their vehicle on Glen Dr.  
 
At 1245hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1147 for a report of a theft at a 
business on S. Washington st. 
 
At 1159hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1148 for reports of criminal 
damaging at a business on S. Washington St.  
 
At 1906hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1149 to recover property from a 
business on Glen Dr.  
 
At 2154hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1151 for a report of a suspicious 
person on S. Washington St.  
 
At 2304hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1152 for a report of a 911 hang up 
call at a residence on N Washington St. 
 
08-07-21 
 
At 0017hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1153 for a report of a suspicious 
person at a business on S Washington St  
 
At 0053hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1154 for a report of a suspicious 
person on Glen Drive. 
 
At 1223hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1155 for a report of an alarm at a 
business on Wooster Rd. 
 
At 2136hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1156 for a report of juveniles 
causing problems on SR 39. 
 
At 2209hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1157 for a report of a disabled 
vehicle on SR 39.  
 
08-08-21 
 
At 0146hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1158 to assist another agency on 
Wooster Rd. 
 
At 1738hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1159 to assist a citizen with 
unlocking their vehicle. 
 
At 1847hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1160 for a civil stand by on E. 
Jackson St. 
 



At 1908hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1161 for reports of a loose animal 
near SR 39.  
 
 
ACCIDENTS: 
 
08-02-21 
 
At 1551hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1122 to a two vehicle non injury 
accident that occurred on private property at a business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1804hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1124 to a two vehicle non injury 
accident that occurred on private property at a business on S. Washington St. 
 
08-03-21 
 
At 1320hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1130 for a two vehicle non injury 
accident that occurred on private property at a business on S. Washington St.  
 
08-06-21 
 
At 1145hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1146 for a two vehicle non injury 
accident on E. Jackson St.  
 
At 2007hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1150 for a one vehicle injury 
accident on S. Washington St.  


